Welcome Notice for B.Ed Sem- |
(2024-2026).

We'd like to welcome all the new students of B.Ed (Session ~ 2024-26) to our college &
we wish you both a happy and successful time here. Genex B.Ed College has a very
friendly & informal atmosphere which we hope will make our students feel
comfortable, confident and positive about making new friends, meeting with teachers
and starting your course.

Here are some tips to help you for making your journey comfortable and easier
during the session:

*Like other colleges, Genex B.Ed College also have some rules & regulations for
managing the college in better way. So like others, make sure to follow each & every
rules during your session.

*Please make sure to read all the information & notices, provided by the college
authority, carefully and feel free to consult with responsible person if you face any
difficulty.

*You will receive your daily class timetable shortly, make sure to follow the timetable
carefully and attend all the classes.

Keep in mind that everyone in your academic group is in the same boat as you. So do
come in feeling ready to embrace your new phase of education and eager to make new
friends & welcome new learning opportunities.

Hereby we announce that as per notification (dt. 04.10.2024) of BSAEU,
officially we are going to start our Academic Procedures from 30.10.2024
(Wednesday) & classes will be started from 05.11.2024 onwards (After
Dewali Vacation).

”:’ For any queries, you can contact with following sections:-

Administration Section :- 8335063502
Academic Section :- 9163232061
Account Section :- 8335063507

By Order :- Authority of Genex B.Ed College



